LAO PEOPLE’S DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC
Peace Independence Democracy Unity Prosperity

The Embassy of the Lao People’s
Democratic Republic

Stockholm No. QQZ /ALS.18

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Embassy of the Lao People’s Democratic Republic to in Stockholm
is please to announce that the Government of the Lao PDR has decided to
exempt unilaterally entry visa to Laos for citizens of Sweden, Denmark,
Norway and Finland, who are visiting Laos for 15 days, to promote visit Laos
Year 2018. The decision is valid from 1 January to 31 December 2018. h—

Stockholm, 1 January 2018.




